
 

 

 

 

August 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent, Guardian or Caregiver, 

 

Welcome back to school.  We wish you and your family a successful 2018-19 school year and thank you for 

your continued patronage.   

 

Lunch ordering is done on the on-line ordering system that was developed exclusively for Duke Catering.   The 

system is very easy to use, easy to order and easy to pay for items ordered.   You can view your child’s orders 
at any time by logging into your account.  The cost of the standard lunches $3.50, a large portion (main item 

only) is $4.50, and drinks are $.50.  An e-mail will be sent to you every Friday, reminding you of the items you 

ordered for the coming week. 

 

Please note that lunch tickets are printed on Sunday for the week.  Orders can be placed anytime but if placed 

on or after Sunday for the same week, your child will not receive a lunch ticket.  This is not a problem in any 

way.  Simply let your child know to come up into line and we will look them up on the daily paperwork to see 

what they ordered for that day.  The ordering system cuts off orders three days in advance.  For example, if 

ordering for Monday you must place the order by Friday. 

 

Also, we are very cautious about food allergies.  However, there are times that manufacturers change how 

they process their products or change their ingredients without letting us know, therefore we cannot 

guarantee that all foods are allergy friendly.  Please inform us of any food allergies that your child may have. 

 

Lastly, if your child is absent on a day that they ordered lunch, please email us at dukecatering@comcast.net 

so we can issue you a credit. 

 

PLEASE NOTE - YOU MUST REGISTER FOR THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR, EVEN IF YOU WERE REGISTERED LAST YEAR 

How to use the system: 

 

Go to http://ladyofmountcarmel.dukecatering.com 

 

1. Click on the Click Here to Register button. 

 

2. Complete the Registration for Account Form.  When completed click Register Now at the bottom of the 

page. 

 

3. Next click the Student button.  This is where you will enter your child's name and grade.  When you are 

finished completing this information click Insert.  If you have more than one child you will then click Add New 

to enter another child. 



 

4. You are now ready to order your child's lunch.  After you have clicked on your lunch choices for the month, 

hit Place Your Order & Proceed. 

 

5. Next you can check out.  You may pay on line (Visa, MC, Amex & Discover accepted) or you may choose to 

send a check into school.  To send a check simply click the Print Remittance Form option and send that form in 

with your check. 

 

We understand everyone’s busy schedule, we will accept daily orders but we strongly encourage you to pre-

order the lunches, so we will have your child’s lunch choice available for him/her.  

 

Should you not have a computer and/or are having computer/printer problems you may simply pick up a 

menu order form from the school, complete it and pay by check or cash and return it to the school. 

 

You may order by the month, by the week or for individual days.  You also have the option of ordering for the 

month, but sending checks in weekly or bi-weekly to pay for your child’s lunches.  Just be sure to put your 
child’s name & note that it is payment for a pre-order on the envelope. 

 

Cookies and drinks can be purchased daily by cash. 

 

We spend a considerable amount of time in planning our menus to ensure that the children will enjoy tasty, 

healthy and satisfying lunches.   We will present a variety of foods, taste and textures and we hope that the 

children will look forward to and really enjoy the lunches we provide. 

 

Our menu is designed to be lower in fat, cholesterol and lower in salt and none of the food served will be 

deep-fried.   We will also plan menus based on the seasons offering the children menu items that are lighter in 

the warmer months and heavier in the colder months.   We are continuing to implement the “Wellness” 
program using lower fat, lower sodium and lower cholesterol items and more fruits and vegetables in the daily 

lunches. 

 

We also welcome any menu suggestions you may have for school lunches.   We are members of the School 

Nutrition Associations and are implementing a number of their “cutting edge” nutritional ideas.    We really 
appreciate the opportunity to serve you and your children.   If you have any questions, you can reach us at 

856-986-4512 or e-mail us at dukecatering@comcast.net or visit our website www.dukecatering.com with any 

suggestions. 

 

As always, thank you –  

The Staff of Duke Catering 


